July 30, 1957

Pan American Petroleum Corporation
Pe O¢ Bax 68
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sirs

This is to advise that your wells L. W. Bosworth,
Federal #2,3,4, in Section 4-16-30 have incorrect Unit
letters.

We have corrected the mimtake on cur filcs. Well
#2 is in Unit R, #3 is in Unit X, and #4 is in Unit Q.

Township 16 Range 30, Sections 1 thru 6 are long
units, from A to X.

Yours very trmily,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
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